Weekly Update: 10/13/2020
Please be sure to check here for weekly Sagepoint updates for families and friends.
Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center:

e We remain with no staff or residents testing positive as of our last weekly testing.
Sagepoint Assisted Living and Memory Care:

e No changes from last week’s update.

IMPORTANT:

We continue to work closely with the Health Department on our plan for indoor visitation. There are
many restrictions and guidelines to consider and we will communicate with the families as soon as the
plan can be implemented safely. Both the Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services and the
Maryland Department of Health continue to encourage outdoor visitation.

We are mandated to follow extremely strict guidelines for outdoor visits to protect our residents. It is
necessary for everyone participating to adhere to the rules when visiting outdoors and we thank you
for your cooperation. Please refer to the September 11 communication regarding the procedure and
rules for visitations.



